
 

 
 

 

 

BUSH TUCKER WALK 
 

Come along and celebrate NAIDOC Week with a BushTucker Walk. Terry 

Lennis will  lead the group around Garnet Jackson Reserve Park, where 

participants will find out about Aboriginal culture and education, as well 

as the various types of bush tucker we have available in our own 

backyards! 

 

A 'bush tucker' tasting treat will be available at the end of the tour.  

 
 

Thursday,  9 July 2015 
10:00am – 12:00pm 

Garnet Jackson Reserve Park 
Victoria Street, Botany 

 

Wear comfortable shoes and bring your sunhats, sunscreen and 

water bottle. 

Bookings are essential by: 7 July 2015.  

Please Note: Parents will take full responsibility for their children whilst on the tour. 

For further information and to book:  

Email: communityservices@botanybay.nsw.gov.au  

Telephone: 02 9366 3889 
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